
 
Staff Report

 
Report To: Council Meeting 

From:  Terri Towstiuc, Clerk 

Date:         2023-11-23 

Subject:   Resignation of a Recreation Committee Member 

 
Recommendation: 

That West Elgin Council hereby receives the report from Terri Towstiuc, Clerk: Re Resignation of a 
Recreation Committee Member; and 
 
That Council direct staff to initiate the recruitment process for a new member of the Recreation 
Committee. 
 
 
Purpose: 
 

The purpose of this report is to provide Council with an update on the status of the Recreation 
Committee members. 
 
Background: 
 
During 2023, it has been noted that attendance was low with a member of the Committee. Staff 
contacted the member who is currently attending post-secondary education and found it challenging 
to commit to the Recreation Committee.  
 
Staff received a formal resignation from the member on November 8th and wished them much 
success with Post Secondary Education. 
 
This member was the only “student” member of the Committee. While it is not necessary to obtain a 
student for the Recreation Committee, it is preferable to have one student member.  
 
Financial Implications:  
 
None. 
 
Policies/Legislation: 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by, 
 
Terri Towstiuc, Clerk 
 
 
 


